
Dear Parents,
March is upon us! We have so much to look forward to this month as we
patiently await the arrival of Spring!

Reminders:.
● Spring Program - March 18 - 21. Choir members will need to wear black a

completely black shirt with no logos, and dark pants for the
performance day.

● Girls Floor Hockey Tournament - March 9
● Boys Floor Hockey Tournament - March 15 and 16
● Royal Alberta Museum-Field Trip- Thursday April 10, 2024 - see attached

letter for more information.

English Language Arts (ELA)
● Students will continue to receive spelling words in their agenda and will

be posted on Google Classroom.
● We are currently examining how the form and structure of texts can

support the communication of ideas and information for a variety of
purposes, including to inform, persuade, and provide enjoyment. This
includes looking at the genre of different texts and understanding that
narrative texts can be fiction or nonfiction and follow a particular
structure.

● Students are encouraged to read at home and practice spelling words
daily.

● Library is on Fridays.

Art
● Students have been working hard on developing their sketching skills

and techniques. Our last project was to draw a Bison - which links nicely
to our learning in SS.

Math
● We are continuing the unit of focus: Patterns. Students will learn how to find,

repeat and create patterns using addition, subtraction and multiplication.
Please continue to work on helping your child memorize multiplications (at
least up to 10x10).



Bible
● We are wrapping up our overview of the Bible unit with a test on Friday,

March 8.
● Our next unit is a Review from Creation through Joshua: The lives of the

Old Testament people show how God revealed Himself to them and led
them into a relationship of love and obedience to Him.
Memory Verse: Hebrews 11: 1-3

Social Studies (SS)
● We have finished the chapters that introduce us to each region in the

province and have moved on to learn more about the people of Alberta.
We will continue to have tests at the end of each chapter - look for
study materials on Google Classroom. We will also be starting a project
soon called My Alberta Story. Look for more information coming soon.

Science
● Using the skills we have learned, students will demonstrate a practical

understanding of wheels, gears and levers by constructing devices in
which energy is transferred to produce motion.

● We need milk jug lids! As well, please send a 1L container and/or 500mL
pop bottle.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact us by email.

Jennifer and Charlene



Grade 4LT parents.

On April 10, 2024 the grade four class will be going to the Royal
Alberta Museum in Edmonton. This trip aligns with our Social
Studies curriculum and gives us an opportunity to learn more
about our province including the six Alberta Regions that we have
been learning about in class.

We will leave Covenant at 9:00 am and return by 3:00 pm. The
students will need to bring a non-microwaveable snack and lunch.

This trip will also include a scavenger hunt. Students will look
throughout the museum for information that will help them gain
a deeper understanding of the history, stories and cultures of the
people that make up our province.

This trip will not be possible without your help. The museum
requires an adult supervisor for every five students.We will need 5
parents to join us on this trip to be team leaders. Please email
jennifer.lozeau@blackgold.ca ASAP if you can join us on this
exciting adventure. The 5 volunteers will receive free admission to
the museum and can join us on the bus!

Thank you,



Jennifer


